
December 2..9 , 1962. 

Mr. Warren Cochrane 
Butler Street YMCA 
22 Butler Street, N . E . 
Atlanta, Georgia 

Dear Mr. Cochrane: 

May I express my appreciation for your willingness 
to serve on the committee which M r. Virgil Copeland 
requested me to appoint to study the problems in the 
Peyton-Harlan road area. 

I am furnishing your na.me to Mr. Copeland and I 
feel ure you will hear from him shortly regarding 
a meeting. 

Sincerely~ 

Ivan Allen, Jr. 
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